
 

 

 

 

 

1st February 2023 

Dear Year 5 families, 

I am writing to you to tell you about an exciting opportunity coming up for your 

children. 

In March, (7th for 5F, 13th for 5B and 21st for 5A), we will be visiting Rock Up in 

Whiteley as a part of our PE curriculum. The children will get an hour and a half at 

the centre. 

We will be travelling from school by minibus to the centre – the trip will take place 

during the afternoon. We will leave school at 1:00pm and children will be able to 

be collected or walk home from school at 3:30pm. The children will need a PE kit 

and sensible sports shoes. They will need to bring a water bottle. 

The cost of the trip is £7.50 per child. This is payable in the usual way on Parent 

Mail through the shop. If enough money is not received, we will have to cancel the 

trip. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Y5 team. 

 


